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P. Lantz Scholarship for Excellence in Education and the Arts 
 

Established in 2014 by Pauline Smith, Med. 1975, for outstanding undergraduate students in the area of 
arts education. Awarded on the basis of academic merit to students who have completed at least one 

year of an undergraduate program in the Faculty of Education. 
 
 
Dear Ms. Lato,  
 
On behalf of the Faculty of Education and, in my capacity as Associate Dean, Academic Programs, I 
would like to congratulate you on being selected as the recipient of a P. Lantz Scholarship for 
Excellence in Education and the Arts. This scholarship recognizes your academic achievements 
over the course of the school year, as well as your exceptional commitment to the integration of 
education and the arts.   
 
I wish you much success in the upcoming semester, and I encourage you to continue on in the 
remarkable efforts which secured you this distinction.   
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Elizabeth Wood, Ph.D.  
Associate Dean, Academic Programs  
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